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CC: Kari and Shadan
UBC Active Kids
Robert F. Osborne Center
6108 Thunderbird Blvd
Vancouver, BC

Dear Mr. D Brown,
I would like to say thank you for allowing me to participate in the gymnastics program as a part of my 456 fieldwork placement. Despite my lack of knowledge of gymnastic skills, I have learned so much from both the other coaches and the participants. I admire all of the coaches that I have worked with and hope to one day have the confidence and patience they have with their students. This experience has allowed me to apply my knowledge of Kinesiology and coaching in a real life setting. I would also like to thank you for allowing Leona and I to interview you. I learned so much from what you have shared and even more eager to continue my degree in Kinesiology. Once again, I am extremely grateful for this experience and I hope you will support future Kinesiology students in the future.
						Sincerely,
						Rachael Poquiz

